Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of February 26, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Jay McCusker, Kathryn Barden, and Nancy McVetty

Called to order 6:30 PM
The minutes were read. Jay made a motion to accept. Kathy seconded. Approved 3-0

Jay inquired about getting a round figure of what this municipal building costs the town
annually.

Most of the expenses are on the Building Maintenance line on our Budget.

Jessie met with Christine Ordinetz with regard to the upcoming town election and meeting on
March 13, 2018. Things are getting organized nicely and it should go very smoothly.

There was an inquiry regarding the aggregate products the town purchased in 2017. The person
was given a full report. Jessie was advised that if he has further questions he may meet with the
Board and Bob to discuss whatever he wishes.

No further business.
Meeting adjourned 6:48 PM

Next meeting March 12, 2018
Respectfully submitted,
Jessie Wentworth

Administrative Assistant
Dalton Selectboard
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